
8th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
RE: Year 5 Class Dojo Reward.

During Term 5, the Year 5 classes worked exceptionally hard (as always) and persevered through a range of different

challenges and circumstances! We are incredibly proud of their fantastic work ethic and attitude to school.

As a reward for both classes achieving a total of more than 2000 Dojo Points, we have decided to take the children to

South Park for an afternoon of fun! We will go during the school day, and be back in time for our 3:15 pick up!

We will be going on Tuesday 15th June. Children do not need to bring anything with them. Should you want to send

your child in with a change of shoes (such as a pair of trainers), you may. All pupils will remain in their school uniform.

Please complete the Google Form Attached to this letter to confirm that you give permission for your child to attend.

Click Here

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Smith and Mrs Watts

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesNxkYA7A_HQtXviPbTnxNpS6xyskBnR6K7gkCAMHc3WurYg/viewform?usp=sf_link

